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Askin, Tim

From: Lauren Johnson <ljohnson@roaring-fork.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 8:23 AM
To: Askin, Tim
Subject: Brady Qdoba Sidewalk Cafe
Attachments: COAApplicationForm Signed.pdf; SMITH BARNETT PATIO CHAIR.PDF; SMITH 

BARNETT PATIO TABLE 3048.pdf; First Floor Plan.pdf

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Mr. Askin, 
  
I hope its ok that I am emailing you our revised application, floor plan and photos of our patio furniture for 
consideration by the Historic Preservation Committee. Please let me know if you require any additional 
information from me. 
  
Thank you, 
Lauren 
  
Lauren Johnson 
Executive Assistant 
Roaring Fork Restaurant Group 
p 414-962-4200 x126 
f 414-962-4500 
ljohnson@roaring-fork.com 
www.QdobaWisconsin.com 

    

 
  


